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Note to file 
 
EA 0809-002 
Canadian Zinc Corporation, Prairie Creek Mine 
 
October 1, 2008 
 
 
Re: Site Visit – Prairie Creek Mine – September 29, 2008 
 
Site Visit Attendees: 
 
MVEIRB Staff 
Alistair MacDonald 
Jessica Simpson 
Nicole Spencer 
 
Canadian Zinc Corporation 
David Harpley 
 
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada 
Trish Merrithew-Mercredi 
Kimberly Fairman 
Marc Casas 
Erin Huck 
Julie Jackson 
Ken Leishman 
Velma Sterenberg 
 
Summary 
Review Board staff joined with staff of Indian and Northern Affairs Canada for a site 
visit to the proposed Prairie Creek Mine on September 29, 2008. The site visit started in 
Fort Simpson around 11:20am and flew over the South Nahanni River and up Prairie 
Creek to the mine site. On the ground activities occurred between 12:30 and 5:00 pm. 
They included a visit to the existing mill, water management facilities, proposed waste 
rock pile location and a drive a short distance along the winter road. The flight back to 
Fort Simpson followed a portion of the Prairie Creek Mine winter road and flew over the 
vicinity of the proposed Tetcela Transfer Facility. 
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MVEIRB staff continue to hold scoping sessions in the Deh Cho region this week.  
Interested parties are reminded that the deadline for scoping submissions has been 
set for Tuesday, October 14th.  For more information on the scoping sessions or the 
scoping phase of the environmental assessment in general, contact me or view the public 
registry for this file at www.mveirb.nt.ca.  
 
As always, if you have any questions, comments or requests for information, please 
contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Alistair MacDonald 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7052 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
amacdonald@mveirb.nt.ca 
 


